
             

Churchill Close . Ettington . Stratford-upon-Avon . Warwickshire . CV37 7SP . Tel: 01789 740236 
Head : Mr D Johnson . Email: admin3024@welearn365.com 

21st April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 2023 
 
I’m organising the school leavers' hoodies for this year.  It is tradition for all the year 6s to have 
a hoodie with their name on it. 
 
Please complete the attached form and email it to me by Friday, 28th April.   Please complete 
in block capitals to avoid any mistakes in names! 
 
The hoodies are navy blue with white lettering and the school logo on the front (as per 
previous years). On the back of the hoodie will be your child’s name or a preferred nickname 
and below this is the number 23 (the year they are leaving school). The number is made up of 
all the children’s names (or nicknames if they prefer). The usual style is to have their nickname 
above the number but their real name as part of the number. 
Please refer to the following sizes as a guideline. 
 
30” or 32” or 34”  - £19.50 
XS (36”)  
S (38”)  
M (40”) 
Payment can be made via Parent Pay and the hoodie won’t be ordered if payment isn’t 
received by due date of  2nd May 2023 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Form needs to be completed and returned by Friday 28th April 
Child’s Name  
Number of hoodies required   
Size  
Name to be written in large on back of 
hoodie 

 

Name to be written in number “21”  
Contact email  
Contact Telephone No  

 
Thank you. 
 
Sarah/Dawn 
School Office 


